
NOTICE OF INTENT  
To Adopt the Negative Declaration for the  
Tulelake Veteran’s Park Expansion Project  

September 9, 2019 
 
Lead Agency:   City of Tulelake 
   Tulelake, California  96134 
 
Project Title:   Tulelake Veteran’s Park Expansion Project 
 
Project Location:  The proposed project is located at 300 Main Street, Tulelake, California 96134.  

T48N R4E Section 35 Parcel 09 (APN 050-061-090-000) 
T48N R4E Section 35 Parcel 08 (APN 050-061-080-000) 

  
Project Description: The City of Tulelake (city) is expanding an existing park (Veteran’s Park). The City 
owns the property that the park is currently on, along with the adjacent parcel. The City will be 
expanding the park into the adjacent parcel. The scope of work will include: removal of the existing 
asphalt and concrete, replaced by topsoil to existing grade, the addition of another bathroom to service 
the bigger park, the construction of an 80 foot, slit face block wall 6 feet high (Memorial Wall) with a 
metal frame to hold plaques that the City has been storing. The centerpiece will be a Gazebo with 
benches around it for visitors. The City is working with a local artist to construct an archway at the 
entrance of the park with the emblems of the 5 branches of the service, along with two benches that 
look like geese. A sundial will be constructed on the west side of the park. A dog park will be on the right 
side of the park for visitors that have animals with them. As far as landscaping is concerned, the park will 
have some new trees added along with non-invasive turf, shrubs, plants, and ground cover. And last, 
solar lighting will be included in the project. The walkways will be decomposed granite. The parcels 
together are 0.46 acres. 
 
Public Review Period: The 30-day public review period for the Negative Declaration commenced on 
September 9, 2019 and ends on October 9, 2019 for any interested and concerned individuals and public 
agencies to submit written comments on the document. Copies of the Negative Declaration are 
available for review at the Siskiyou County Planning Department located at 806 South Main Street, 
Yreka, California 96097.  
 
Public Meeting: Siskiyou County will consider the adoption of the Negative Declaration at a future 
meeting of the planning commission. The date of the meeting is to be determined at a later time.   
 
Written comments on the Negative Declaration must be addressed to: 

City of Tulelake  
Brett Nystrom  
591 Main Street 
Tulelake, California 96134 
 
Comments may also be sent via email to Brett Nystrom at tulelakepublicworks@cot.net.   
 


